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 To the parents  06-06-2012 
  
 
 

 Dear Parents, 
 The results of the DAISY antibody tests for JANE, drawn on 5/9/2012, are as follows: 
 GAA: 35 Positive (GAD Autoantibody) 
 IAA: -0.001 Negative (Insulin Autoantibody) 
 IA-2: 5 Positive (IA-2  
 ZnT8: 0.002 Negative (ZnT8 Autoantibody) 
 This is a screening test to determine if antibodies to the pancreas are present. Your child was found to be  
 positive for two or more diabetes antibodies. Being positive for multiple antibodies does not mean your child  
 will definitely develop diabetes, however, this may significantly increase the possibility that your child could  
 develop diabetes during childhood. It is important to follow your child closely; therefore we recommend  
 repeating these tests every 3 months to monitor these antibodies and to test your child's blood sugar.  
 Because your child is at a higher risk, it is important for you to be aware of the early symptoms of diabetes,  
 which are: 
 Increased thirst Decreased appetite for solid foods 
 Increased urination Bed wetting in a previously dry child 
 Nausea Yeast infection with a rash (especially in diaper area) 
 Vomiting (without diarrhea) Decreased energy 
 If your child has two or more of the above symptoms please call our study nurse, Michelle Hoffman at 303- 
 724-7555, your child's physician, or the Barbara Davis Center at 303-724-2323 and ask for Dr. Klingensmith  
 or Carolyn Banion RN, PNP. 
 We will be contacting you one month before JANE is due for his/her next clinic visit to schedule this  
 appointment. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Michelle at the phone number listed above. 
 Thank you very much for participating in this diabetes research.  
 Sincerely, 

 Marian Rewers, MD, PhD Georgeanna Klingensmith, MD Jill M. Norris, PhD 
    
 Professor of Pediatrics Professor of Pediatrics Associate Professor 


